
From: Ashworth, Mary [Mary.Ashworth@dlapiper.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2007 6:18 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Subject: Telecommunication Systems: E030233  
 
Attachments: Document.pdf 
Ms. Lott: 
Attached is a copy of the date stamp-in construction notification filed in the Office of the Secretary 
for earth station E030233 licensed to Telecommunication Systems. 
Thank you. 
Mary 
  
 

 

Mary Ashworth 
Paralegal 
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Please consider the environment before printing this email.

_____________________________________________________________________________________
 
The information contained in this email may be confidential and/or legally privileged. It has been sent for 
the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If the reader of this message is not an intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution, or copying of 
this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication 
in error, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. To 
contact our email administrator directly, send to postmaster@dlapiper.com 
 
Thank you. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________
 


